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May 15, 2017 

NOTICE WITHDRAWING PENALTY 

RE: Sound Generations, Application for Mitigation of Penalty Assessment 

Docket TN-170226 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On April 17, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued and served a Penalty Assessment against Sound Generations 

(Sound Generations or Company) in the amount of $11,300, alleging violations of WAC 

480-31-100 Equipment – Safety, and WAC 480-31-130 Operation of Motor Vehicles 

which adopt Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Parts 391, and 396. 

The Commission has become aware that the penalty assessment contained errors and 

should be withdrawn. The Commission will issue a revised penalty assessment. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE that the penalty of $11,300 assessed against 

Sound Generations is withdrawn. 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 


